
Undergraduates of the 2nd course on internship in Poland 

  

From December 1 to December 11, 2018, 9 undergraduates of the 2nd course of 

the Russian Language and Literature Chair undergo compulsory foreign 

internships in the Pomeranian Academy of Slupsk (Poland). 

 

Classes and consultations with professors of the Institute of Neophilology of the 

Pomeranian Academy, acquaintance with the educational system of Poland and its 

culture, expansion of philological horizons, new ideas for scientific work - all this 

becomes an important stage of the master`s program. 
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